City of Richmond
Department of Planning
& Development Review

Final Location, Character
and Extent Review

LOCATION: Along Dock Street between 21st and
Pear Streets

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 7

APPLICANT: Mark Olinger, Dept. of Planning &
Development Review

EXISTING USE: City park

PROPOSED USE: Final Location, Character
and Extent review of landscaping improvements

along Dock Street between 21st and Pear Streets.

For questions, please contact Jeff Eastman
at 646-6348 or jeff.eastman@richmondgov.com
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